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Dear Prof. Dr. Walentowski, 
 
We affirm that each reviewer is carefully selected by the journal’s editors based on his reputation as 
an established expert in his field of specialization. This letter confirms your contribution as a reviewer 
for Biodiversity and Conservation. 

 

We thank you for the continuous time and energy you have devoted to Biodiversity and Conservation. 

The quality of a scientific journal depends greatly on the degree of commitment of its reviewers, and 

your work as such has certainly contributed towards enhancing the journal’s reputation. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Editor-in-Chief 
Prof. David L. Hawksworth 
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